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Archbishop Sergiy of Solnechnogorsk meets with
South Korean ambassador in Russia

On June 7, 2018, Archbishop Sergiy of Solnechnogorsk, vicar of the Patriarch of Moscow and All
Russia and administrator of the Moscow Patriarchate Parishes in Eastern an Eastern South Asia, met
with the ambassador of the Republic of Korea in the Russian Federation, Mr. Woo Yoon-keun, at the
South Korean embassy in Moscow.

They discussed a wide range of matters concerning Russian-Koran humanitarian cooperation.
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